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In NSW we do not allow potatoes and fruit trees to be grown on public land, so why harvest 
timber from the public estate? 
 
The timber industry has been warned on many occasions and over a long time to grow there 
own product. 
 
With Global Warming we are now in the situation that all public forest should be fully protected 
to help meet our commitment to the future of the biosphere as an affluent nation. . 


